The family would like to thank their friends ;

and family for all the support shown to them
during this time.

A special thanks to Kim Belin and the staff at
The Ozark Methodist Manor for the love and
kindness shown to our son and brother.

Permanent online condolences, photos and
stories may be shared at
www.hhlohmeyer.com.

So you can always find your way home.

“Don't let your hearts be troubled.
Trust in God, and trust also in me.
There is more than enough room in
my Father’s home. If this were not so,
would I have told you that I am going
to prepare a place for you? When
everything is ready, I will come and
get you, so that you will always be
with me where I am.”
John 14:1-3 NLT

Those we love don't go away,
| they walk beside us every day.
Unseen, unheard,
but always near,
so loved, so missed
So very dear.

You will always be mom's favorite child.

In Lomng Memory

71’:1rew Eugene Groom
- May 7, 1966 - October 10, 2020

IN LOVING MEMORY

Andrew Eugene Groom

BORN
May 7, 1966
St. Joseph, Missouri

WALKED INTO HIS HEAVENLY HOME

October 10, 2020
Marionville, Missouri

MEMORIAL GRAVESIDE SERVICE
2:00 p.m. Monday
October 19, 2020
Missouri Veterans Cemetery

OFFICIATING
Family

FINAL RESTING PLACE
Missouri Veterans Cemetery
Springfield, Missouri



